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 Ms Sue Lovecy, Head of School

October 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians

Years 1 & 2 

Visit from Shropshire Falconry

Tuesday 8th November

As part of our topic about Owls, we have a visit planned at school from the Shropshire Falconry. This workshop will enable the children to gain first-hand experience. This will take place on Tuesday 8th November.

Students will then be able to write a report about the workshop and what they experienced. 

The cost of the visit will be £4.20 per child, and this is now available to pay on ParentPay. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Years 1 & 2 

Visit from Shropshire Falconry

Tuesday 8th November

Name …………………………………………………………………………………………………… Class: ………………………………….

Medical/dietary requirements ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Please circle; I give / do not give consent for my child/ward named above to attend and take part in the visit from Shropshire Falconry, and I have paid £4.20 on ParentPay 
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